C ommunications

Local 6401
3320 SW Harrison, Suite 5
Topeka, KS 66611

February 26, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,
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(AFFILIATED WITH AFL-CIO)

The Communication Workers of America and Local 6401 whole heartedly supports the 911 First
Responders Act. This legislation is long overdue, and we are very pleased that the public safety
telecommunicators will be receiving the recognition and support they deserve. The work they do saves
lives and keeps our Police, Firefighters and EMTSs safe. Their dedication to the communities they serve is
unwavering, even in the face of the immense pressure and stress they endure daily. Classifying them as
Emergency Responders will be an excellent way for Kansas to acknowledge their commitment and the
essential role they play in the safety of the public. Thank you for your time and consideration in this

matter.

Respectfully,
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Charles Cordero, President
Communications Workers of America
Local 6401

3320 SW Harrison

Suite 5

Topeka, Kansas 66611

(785) 559-8784




